VERNDALE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Independent School District No. 818, Wadena County
VERNDALE, MINNESOTA 56481-3000

To: All Staff
From: Mr. Brownlow, Superintendent
Re: Seniority Lists

Date: December 27, 2017

This memo is to notify all employees of the Verndale Public School that the seniority listings are
attached and posted on the bulletin boards in the staff lounge, para lounge, and the main office. Please
check these lists. If there are any corrections that need to be made, notify Mr. Brownlow by noon,
Monday, January 8, 2018.
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